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Telecom Regulatory Authority of India

Extension of time for receiving comments on Consultation Paper on "Spectrum Usage
Charges and Presumptive Adjusted Gross Revenue for Internet Service Providers and
CommercialVery Small Aperture Terminal Service Providers"

New Delhi, the 19th September, 2016: Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI)issued a
Consultation Paper on "Spectrum Usage Charges and Presumptive Adjusted Gross
Revenue for Internet Service Providers and Commercial Very Small Aperture
Terminal Service Providers" on 19th August, 2016 inviting written comments on the
issues raised in the consultation paper from stakeholders by 19th September 2016 and
counter comments by 3rd October 2016.

2. TRAI has received request from stakeholders for extension of time for submission of
comments. The Authority has therefore, extended time for submission of comments upto
13th October 2016 and counter comments upto 27th October, 2016.

3. The comments and counter comments may be sent, preferably in electronic form at
skmishra@trai.gov.in and fa@trai.gov.in. For any clarifications on the consultation paper,
Shri S.K.Mishra, Pr. Advisor (F&EA), Telecom Regulatory Authority of India may be
contacted (Telephone No. +91-11-23231856, Fax No. +91-11-23235249).


